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May 2018 

 

Dear Parent or Guardian, 

 

This has been an exciting year for the science research program. The research opportunities 

for our students will continue with the Cold Spring Harbor High School Summer Research 

Program.  This program is intended for students entering grades 9 to 12.  The Summer 

Research Program is designed for:   

 

1)  Students who have completed Advanced Science Research I or Research I and 

II. The Summer Research Program is an opportunity to continue their research or 

to get a head start on their Advanced Science Research II or Independent Research 

project.   

 

2) Students planning to take Advanced Science Research I or Research I and II.  

The Summer Research Program is an opportunity to learn laboratory skills and 

conduct supervised experiments using the latest techniques in molecular and 

genomic biology. 

 

Although summer research is not a requirement, attendance is strongly encouraged in order 

for students to enhance their research experience and get the most out of our research 

program. 

 

Students who attend a minimum of 60 hours will earn 0.5 credits. 

 

Dates:   July 9, 2018 to August 16, 2018 

Days:  Monday to Thursday 

Times:  8:00 am to 12:00 noon 

Location: Cold Spring Harbor High School, Rooms S-10, S-10.5 and S-11 

 

Please complete the google form indicating your child’s interest in this program by June 

11th. Please note that based upon student responses, we may need to assign students to 

specific weeks in order to ensure everyone has the opportunity to participate in our Summer 

Research Program.   

 

URL for google form: https://tinyurl.com/CSHSummerResearch2018  

 

Please contact us if you have any questions.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Meridyth Hansen   Jaak Raudsepp 

STEM Director   Director of Research 

(631) 367-6883   (631) 367-6948 

mhansen@csh.k12.ny.us   jraudsepp@csh.k12.ny.us   
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